
 

 

Weekly Update 
 

This week was a week full of opposing emotions for us as a school. We welcomed our new  
Reception children in full-time on Monday. This is the quickest start to a term for this year group 

and we have received lots of positive feedback from parents so far as to how it has gone. 
 

This week we also celebrated the life of Mrs. Jalland. Thank you to everyone who contributed to 
the book of condolence for Mrs. Jalland’s family. We are in communication with them about  

creating a lasting memorial to her so that she will never be forgotten. 
 

At Henry Hinde we want to develop life-long skills for our learners. On our Cornwallis site we have 
held elections for our Junior Leaders and our new Head Boy and Head Girls. These are all roles of 
such responsibility. On our Grenville Site our Year 2 children have been supporting our Reception 

children over lunch time. We definitely have some potential leaders already emerging! 

22nd March 2024 

 

Newsletter      13th September 

 Every week we want to celebrate some of the amazing achievements of our pupils. 
 School  

Rules 
 

1. Be safe 
 
2.  Be kind and  
 respectful 
 
3.  Be ready 

School  
Values 

 
Kindness 

 
Courage 

 
Loyalty 

Class Star Writer Star Problem Solver  Silver Cup 

Seahorses Arizona Harry M George 

Starfish Olivia Poppy Susanna 

Lobsters Esra Daisy-Mae Charlie 

Sealions Amelia Radith George C 

 Star of the Week 

 3 Maple Ava 

3 Oak Salman and Ella 

4 Cherry Erin 

4 Willow Savannah 

5 Birch Desire 

5 Rowan Ethan 

6 Pine Meimei 

6 Ash Fin 

Equipping Children for a World of Possibilities 



 

 

Friday 18th October 
 

On Friday 18th October at 9.10am Year 1 and 2 children will be leading a Harvest Festival  
celebration in the Grenville site’s school hall. This is open to all parents/ carers of children in 

Year 1 or 2 only. 
We will also be collecting food on both sites for the work of our local food bank. 

Look out for the most up to date list coming out soon. 

Lost 
 

Wyatt in Year 1 has lost 2 of his named 
school jumpers.  

Please check your belongings. 

Congratulations 
 

To Harry M in Year 1 for achieving his 
Stage 1 Learn to Swim Award. 

Well done Harry! 

Old Toys  
 

If you have any unwanted or outgrown toys  
that are still in a good condition,  

please donate them to Year 1. 
Any toys can be left at the school office.  

Thank you. 



 

 


